

After the holidays, our new Ethos theme will be:

We try to eat a healthy, balanced diet

Dear parents and carers

I can't believe where this term has gone. The children have really settled down to life in Remove and have worked extremely hard to deliver the work expected of them! Mrs Beaumont and I have had a really great term with the children. It has been a busy week, we had a great party on Wednesday and Professor Dan entertained the children with a Magic show and disco. We were also lucky that Santa arrived on Thursday during EYFS party and he had time to call upstairs to Transition and Remove.

Homework:

I know that Christmas is a very busy family time, so I am not setting too much homework, but I have included some suggestions for work that the children would benefit from:

- 1. Reading a recipe (main homework in books)
- 2. TTRockstars
- 3. Learn the sounds highlighted on the sheet sent home in the homework folder
- 4. Reading and completing the Rhino challenges
- 5. Upload your festive photographs to seesaw

Tests

Tuesday 9th January - Times table test, no spelling test this week. Week commencing 15th January - Spelling test.

Library and Reading

Please try to make some quality time over the holidays for reading sessions, and record holiday reading in the reading record books.

Enjoy your winter break! We look forward to seeing you back at school on Thursday 4 January 2024.

Calendar Dates

| Culcilda: Pato | |
|------------------|----------------------------|
| Spring Term 2024 | |
| January | |
| Tues 2 | INSET |
| Wed 3 | INSET |
| Thurs 4 | Spring Term 2024 commences |

Kind regards and best wishes for a lovely festive fun family time and a peaceful New Year.



Kimberley Sibson & Kelsey Beaumont